
As we look ahead with great anticipation for all 
that God will do through Phase III of Growing A 
Legacy, it's important to pause and reflect on the 
faithfulness He has already shown through the 
first two phases of this journey. Each step has 
been marked by prayer, sacrifice, and a desire to 
create space for people to encounter Christ and 
grow in community.

PHASE I: In January 2005, Fellowship launched 
Phase I of the campaign with the goal of 
establishing a permanent church home after 
years of meeting at the University School of 
Jackson. This phase included the construction of 
our original Worship Center and the two-story 
Learning Center, which provided classroom 
space for infants, toddlers, and our K–6th grade 
theme rooms designed to make learning about 
Jesus engaging and memorable. In June of 2005 
Fellowship approved a master site plain which 
included the Phase 3 structures. 

PHASE II: Building on that foundation, Phase II 
launched in April 2014 and focused on creating 
more space for growing families and ministry 
needs. This included the construction of the 
two-story Family Ministry Building—featuring our 
multi-use Chapel space, Student Ministries 
spaces including the indoor/outdoor café, and 
classrooms. This phase also expanded our 
impact beyond our walls, providing funds to 
launch our South Campus in 2017 and helping to 
build a school and support education sponsorships 
for children in Williamson, Haiti.

How to Give

FINANCIAL DETAILS:
The cost estimate is broken down into two categories: 
      

 • Construction: $21,500,000 
       • Soft Costs (Audio, Visual, Lighting, Furnishings,            
Signage, Landscaping): $5,500,000

In total: $27,000,000

This will be paid for through cash on hand ($3,000,000), 
giving campaign ($12-$22 million), and balance through 
15 year loan paid by the budget.

Costs Paid for by current budget
        • Design (Architectural, Engineering) $822,420
        • Playground relocation and upgrade turf: $95,000
        • Indoor playground: $50,000
  
*Pledge is above tithes and offerings
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Scan the code to set up a pledge for 
recurring giving or a one-time gift. Or visit
FELLOWSHIPJACKSON.COM/LEGACY

       
To give by check, drop-off or mail to our 
office at 141 Pleasant Plains. Designate 
“Growing a Legacy” on the memo line.

To give stock or mutual funds, visit the 
Stock tab on your giving account & select 
North Campus > Growing a Legacy subfund.  

For questions on how to give, contact Jennifer Maddox
at finance@fellowshipjackson.com.

Growing a Legacy
PHASE I AND II HISTORY



A message from
our Lead Pastor
EUGENE BRANDT
Dear Fellowship Family,

In the spring of 2001, a small group of believers felt a 
calling—to plant a church in Jackson that would be 
defined by compelling relationships with God and 
others that have an irresistible influence in our world. 
Inspired by the ministry of Fellowship Bible Church in 
Little Rock, they envisioned a community rooted in 
Scripture, vibrant in worship, and intentional in 
discipleship. From those humble beginnings, God has 
grown our church into a thriving family of faith, where 
lives are transformed, and relationships are deepened.

We are launching the third and final phase of our 
Giving A Legacy Campaign, based on a master plan 
created 20 years ago, a multi-year vision to expand our 
church home in ways that make space for what God is 
doing among us. In this phase, we’re seeking to raise 
between 12 and 22 million dollars to build a new 1,600 
seat worship center, prayer chapel, expanded kids area, 
indoor playground, café, new multi-purpose meeting 
rooms and gathering spaces. All in all, these will amount 
to 59,000 square feet of much needed space.These 
spaces are not merely buildings; they are environments 
designed to create encounters with Christ, nurture 
community, and equip us to serve our city and beyond. 
As people long to know Christ, we are committed to 
creating spaces where they can come and fellowship 
with Him.

Whether you’ve been part of Fellowship Bible Church 
for years or are just beginning to call this place home, 
you are part of something God is building here. We’re 
asking you to prayerfully consider giving not because 
the church “needs” something, but because people are 
still longing for hope, belonging, and a deeper 
relationship with God. 

Look for invitations to our advance commitment meetings 
on August 5th & 7th, with the official campaign launching 
on August 10th during State of the Church and over the 
following three weeks. You’re also invited to join us for a 
groundbreaking celebration on Sunday, August 31st, 
immediately following the last service. 

Whether your gift feels small or significant, your part 
matters. We’re not just building buildings— we’re 
building a legacy of faith.

With gratitude, 

Eugene

Inside 
the SPACE
WORSHIP CENTER: 
There will be a new 1,600 seat 
theatre style auditorium with 
fixed seating. This will allow us 
to return to two services at 9:00 
and 10:30 and see more of our
church family between services. 
The existing WC will return to 
its original name the SEC 
(Special Events Center) and will 
be home to FSM’s high school 
meeting space.

ATRIUM: The entrance to the new WC from the 
Learning Center atrium will be through the existing 
playground. This will be converted to an atrium with 
an Indoor playground, cafe, and expanded two story 
educational space for toddlers/infants (first floor) 
and Adults (second floor). The outdoor playground 
will be moving to a new location with updated surfaces. 
 

PRAYER CHAPEL Part of our original master plan 
from 2005, this 70 seat chapel will be open daily for 
prayer and meditation. The space will be designed to 
inspire us to lift our eyes to the heavens and experience 
the splendor and majesty of our Great Redeemer God!
 


